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CAPACITY AUDIENCE FOR WIND ORCHESTRA AND CHOIRS CONCERT
A capacity audience joined in a rousing chorus of Rule Britannia as Kent Youth Wind Orchestra and Kent Youth Choirs completed a third successful concert at the Colyer-Fergusson Hall at the University of Kent in Canterbury recently (April 2).
More than 150 young people, aged between 8 and 21, performed music with a maritime theme, including Souza’s Hands Across the Sea and Wood’s popular medley commemorating Trafalgar, Fantasia on British Sea Songs, familiar from the Last Night of the Proms.
Phill Hyde, who manages KYWO for Kent Music, said: “The standard produced by these performers was outstanding and the audience were certainly impressed with an encore being required following the finale. This is the third occasion that the groups have performed at the hall and tickets were sold out long before the concert day. The orchestra and choirs are improving year on year and it is so pleasing for them to perform to a capacity audience.”
The orchestra, conducted by Graeme Vinall, was joined by singers from Kent Youth Choir, Kent Youth Singers, Kent County Junior Choir and Kent County Junior Singers. The choirs were managed by Liz Samson and conducted by Benjamin Rous, Karen Hill, Ciara Considine and Andy Millest.

Find out more about Kent’s county groups at www.kent-music.com.
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Kent Music, founded in 1948, is a registered education charity and one of the largest music education services in Europe. It delivers instrumental and vocal teaching to more than 14,000 students; employs some 200 peripatetic teachers both full-time and part-time; and organises music groups and summer schools. Kent Music is a partner in music education with Kent County Council.
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